
I urge this committee to support motorcycle lane-sharing. As a life long Oregonian and motorcyclist, I use this strategy regularly in 
order to place myself in the safest place in the traffic stream. Lane sharing is used around the world as a common sense way  to 
integrate bikes and automobiles.  It's time that Oregon legalized this practical, efficient way to improve safety and reduce energy 
consumption on highways. 

Thank you for your consideration. 


